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Appeal of David Gilbertstadt to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Correction Order at 1754 Colvin Avenue.

1754 Colvin Avenue

This property is currently in the Fire C of O Program.  This property should not be in the program.  The
property is directly adjacent to my primary dwelling  at 1760 Colvin Avenue and is used for family purposes.

September 1, 2010
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